The Brunel Academy

170b Torquay Road

Paignton

TQ3 2AL

Telephone:01803 665522
Email:admin@thebrunelacademy.org.uk

Tuesday 4th July 2023

Dear Parent/Carer,

Due to industrial action announced for Wednesday 5th July 2023 and Friday 7th July 2023,
we have taken the decision to close Brunel to YEAR 7 students on these days. Please
note this does not apply to year 8 students. This is because we are not confident that
we will have the staffing levels we need to support our students successfully across all
classes.

Work packs will be provided to all year 7 students and lunches will be provided to students
who are eligible for free school meals.

| apologise for the disruption | am aware this may cause.

Should you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact the school on
01803 665522

Vikki Alden
Head Teacher
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